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I write to oppose HB3103.  Oregon should not prioritize timber cutting above other 

values.  We should strike a balance between protecting our ecosystems and cutting 

trees.  As an Oregonian I want to voice my strong opinion that our forest ecosystems 

should be protected and be a primary consideration. 


